
St Mary’s Speen Pew News 6/ 2021 
Dear friends, 

 “Hold close to your heart that we are the body of Christ, 
in the one Spirit we are baptised into one body – 
even when we are separated by necessity. 

 
2) SUNDAY 2nd FEBRUARY 10AM: Please find below the link to the St Nic’s livestream on 
Sunday morning.  Will is leading and Joy is preaching 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NzGlq_BknHM&feature=youtu.be 
 

3) SATURDAY 6TH FEBRUARY 9-10am  St Nic's Zoom Breakfast 
Join us for breakfast in the comfort of your own home and listen to Phil and Kate Howarth as 

they share their journey of faith and adventures in lockdown!  Email joy@st-nics.org to get 
the zoom link.  

 
4) SUNDAY 7TH FEBRUARY 10AM:  Joy says she will host and lead a service of Morning 

Prayer for St Mary’s via Zoom next Sunday 7th February at 10am (not 10.30) for anyone 
who would like to join in….the link will come out next week. 

  
  It may not happen every week, but we can give it a go…..Brian and Jo thought it was a good 

idea!   Please can everyone who can possibly to so, try it out.  We need to give Joy some 
encouragement!  

 
 It is amazing that the use of Zoom, Facetime and Whatapp  have been so useful to us over the 

last year.  It’s remembering to log on at the appropriate time that is the challenge in this 
house  
 
NEWS FROM OUR VIRTUAL PEWS 
 
5) TED CURTIS 
Would you please remember Ted Curtis in your prayers. Ted was a faithful and much loved 
member of our congregation until he returned to Sydney a couple of years ago. He is 
currently in hospital with a lymphoma on the brain but the good news is that his doctors 
have told him that it is curable. He retains great affection for the people of St Mary's and 
would appreciate their support at this time for both himself and his family.   
 
6) EVELYN LAWSON. Liz Robbins writes:  Evelyn moved away from the parish just over a 

year ago and is in a Nursing Home near Bristol. Her health is very up and down but over 
the Christmas period she was cheerful and sent wishes to everyone. She is not able to 
have visitors due to Coronavirus. Liz  phones her on a regular basis and early in January 
Evelyn was very happy having had her ‘Jab’ and saying she was definitely in the best 
place having the company of other residents. Unfortunately her daughter now says that 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DNzGlq_BknHM%26feature%3Dyoutu.be&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc10f55a12dd045b5ba3f08d8c448d46c%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637475164366909126%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=s2rFCD2cuMkQN0XYlQsKeF5Laqkcz6m56iyurrOk2UA%3D&reserved=0
javascript:void(0);


Evelyn had tested positive for Coronavirus and is very poorly. Let’s all pray and hope she 
can recover.  
 

 

 


